From the Principal's Office:
 
November 22, 2019
 
Dear Holy Ghost Family,
 
Another great week here at Holy Ghost! A few highlights include an awesome movie night to start the week, a great field trip the UD to see Jungle Book, an opportunity to visit Resurrection School and to cap off the week we celebrated an awesome liturgy together as a school community. Since this week was so awesome, I decided to shorten the week next week. We will only have school on Monday and Tuesday! You can take the rest of the week off and enjoy time with family and friends.
 
Monday night from 5:30 - 7 there will be a come and see open house event at St. Columbkille School. The format will include tours of the school, classroom activities and a question and answer session. I hope to see you there.
 
Earlier this week you should have received an email from Mr. Bormann concerning transportation for next year. If you have any questions about the transportation plan, let me know and I will pass those along to Mr. Bormann.
 
In the coming week, we will take time to reflect upon what we are thankful for. I want you to know that at the top of my list is my Holy Ghost Family. I am thankful everyday for every student, parent, faculty, and staff here at Holy Ghost.
 
Thanksgiving blessings to you and your family,
 
Todd
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